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WSA OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 8:30 
am to 1:30 pm. 

 

ACTIVITY NOTICES 

WSA will be closed on 
Thanksgiving Day 

Monday October 10th, 
2022. 

Saturday Bid Euchre:  Will 
now run from 7:00 to 10:00 
pm on Saturdays, starting 
October  8, 2022. 
 

Line Dancing Cancelled on 
Monday, October 10th, and 
Monday October 24th, 2022 

 

YVONNE’S CORNER 

Cards sent on behalf of 
the Woolwich Seniors 
Association: 
 

Get Well: 
Jane Graff, Anne Evans 
 
 
In Memorium: 
Martha Brubacher 
 
 
Sympathy: 
Roxanne & Brad Walter, 
Elaine Wilson 
 

 

WOOLWICH SENIORS ASSOCIATION 
24 Snyder Avenue South    519-669-5044    contact@woolwichseniors.ca 

CELEBRATION TIME! 

 

Each October, the Woolwich Seniors Association Celebrates 
members that turn “90” during that year.  This is a special annual 
event that recognizes and honours our members that have reached 
this milestone birthday.  A gathering of family and friends share 
special moments and a lifetime of memories and 
appreciation.  All are welcome to join in the 
celebration. 

90th BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION  

Roast Beef Dinner 

Wednesday, October 26th, 2022 

5:00 pm    $25.00 per ticket 
Woolwich Memorial Centre, Community Room 

Join us for an enjoyable evening with family & friends! 

WOOLWICH SENIORS ASSOCIATION 

GRAND RIVER LUNCHEON CRUISE WAS A SUCCESS!!! 

The amazing “Blazing Fiddles”, was the prelude to this 
great cruise.  This talented band bursting with energy en-
tertained us before boarding the “Queen”. 

We could not have asked for a better day to enjoy the 
beauty of the Grand River.  Amazing food, and great com-
pany was enjoyed by all.  Lots of stories and laughs were 
shared.  Great Day! 
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GRAND RIVER LUNCHEON CRUISE -  SEPTEMBER 2022 
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2023 WSA MEMBERSHIP  
New Memberships and Renewals 
Our membership campaign is starting in October.  
Membership fees contribute directly to the operating 
budget and maintaining the association. 

All new and renewal Memberships for the Woolwich 
Seniors Association, paid in October and beyond, will 
carry over for the full 2023 year.  Memberships are $25 
and run on a calendar year. 

If you are planning on participating in any in-person 
Activities, Zoom Programming, or other WSA events, 
please ensure that your membership is paid and in good 
standing. Thank you to those who have already paid their 
membership fees. 

Memberships can be paid by cash or cheque.  On-line 
options are not available at this time.  Please make 
cheques payable to the Woolwich Seniors Association. 

Memberships can be dropped off at the Woolwich Seniors 
Association office or at the Woolwich Memorial Centre 
front desk in an envelope clearly marked Woolwich 
Seniors Association or they can be mailed to: 

Woolwich Seniors Association 
24 Snyder Avenue South 
Elmira, ON         
N3B 1Y9 If you have any questions,  

please email: 
contact@woolwichseniors.com  
or phone 519-669-5044. 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Bid Euchre - Bridge - Bus Trips 

Book Club - Cribbage - Crokinole;  

Chair Yoga -  Darts -  Knitting/Crocheting; 

Ladies’ Snooker -  Library Swap - Line Dancing 

Mahjongg - Men’s Snooker - Pickleball;  

Puzzle Swap - Quilting - Shuffleboard;  

Solo - Tai Chi - Zumba Gold 

 
NEW 

 
GENEALOGY RESEARCH 

. 
 “The Science of studying family history” 
 
The word genealogy comes from two Greek words—one 
meaning “race” or “family” and the other “theory” or 
“science.” Thus is derived “to trace ancestry,”  
 

Stop by the office to book your appointment 
or call 519-669-5044. 
 

 
 

COMING IN OCTOBER 

EUCHRE 
FRIDAYS 

1:00 PM 

 

A fun aŌernoon of cards. 

The Board of Directors,  
Woolwich Seniors Association 

 

· Gail Eby, Interim President   

· Evelyn Ash 

· Stuart Weber, Past President  

· Carla Brechin 

· Jane Graff, Treasurer    

· Tim Melitzer 

· Joyce Darosa, Interim  Secretary  

· Drew McGovern 

· Walter Plein 
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